
From: Eva Kataja <evakataja@hotmail.com> 
Date: Fri, May 18, 2012 at 3:52 PM 
Subject: Request via Lacity.org 
To: 311@lacity.org 
 
 

TO THE LOS ANGELES CITY COUNCIL -- 
 
PLEASE PASS A ONE-TIME-USE PLASTIC BAG BAN FOR L.A. CITY. 
 
IT'S ABOUT TIME -- AWARENESS OF THE ENVIRONMENTAL PROBLEMS 
CAUSED BY THESE BAGS HAS GROWN; MANY SHOPPERS HAVE NOW 
ACCLIMATED TO BRINGING THEIR OWN REUSABLE BAGS. 
 
IT'S TIME FOR THE NEXT STEP!  LET'S NOT CONTINUE ENLARGING THE 
LOAD OF GARBAGE & BAGS CIRCULATING IN THE OCEANS ALREADY. 
 
THANK YOU. 
 

DR. EVA KATAJA  
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